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1st July 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

House Olympics on Monday 8th July 2024 

The school council have organised our very own House Olympics!  This will be held on Monday 8th July.  

What to wear… 

Children are to come to school dressed in their house colours - we understand this can be tricky, children 

do not need to be fully in their colour, as long as it is the main colour of what they are wearing (or they 

are wearing something of that colour).  If you do not have anything in your child’s colour, they could wear 

black, yellow, or white and then possibly some sort of accessory or socks in their colour.  They will be on 

the field for some of the events, so trainers will be a good idea.   

They do not need to bring bags or pencil cases into school.  They only need their water bottle and packed 

lunch (if they are normally packed lunch that day, hot dinners etc are still available as normal).  

What will be happening… 

The children will be moving around different events throughout the day.  They will be staying in their year 

groups and competing against the children in opposing houses.  Each event will be adapted depending on 

the year group.  

Events…  

• Penalty shootout and cross bar challenge. 

• Obstacle course.  

• Races, throwing, jumping.  

• Netball/basketball shootout.  

• Team games (bench ball/dodgeball). 

• Escape Room. 

• Quiz, wordsearch challenge, maths challenge, drawing challenge. 

We are hoping the day will be a great success and that the children will have fun as well as learning about 

teamwork, resilience and we will be talking about the actual Olympics and what our favourite events are.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

Amelia, Duru, Noah, Harry and Elliot 

The School Council Team 

 


